From: To: Norfolk Boreas Subject: Deadline 11 Date:

11 May 2020 19:49:55

Dear Planning Inspectorate,

In the Applicants 'Preliminary Environmental Information Report' for the Vanguard DCO application it was clearly stated that the onshore sub-station proposed for Necton was out of context for the proposed location and that no visual mitigation would be effective for the operational lifetime of the sub-station.

Would you request the Applicant to give a clear 'yes or no' answer to the question, 'Does that statement equally apply to their proposed Boreas onshore sub-station at Necton?' If the answer is 'No', can they explain why it does not.

If the answer is 'Yes', can they explain why, knowing this to be the case, are they not taking more steps to visually mitigate the sub-station? Thankyou.

Regards, **Tony Smedley** for NSAG